Dear friends,    
     From March 24th to 26th,one group of teachers and students from England came to Tongling to visist our school..

     When we received the news that some English friends would come to our school, we were very excited about it. For this exchange , we had many plans. And our English teacher told us some English culture and English people’s lifestyle. The more I learn about England, the more I like England.

Two English students who named Amy and Laura studied with us all the morning on March 25th. Amy is very nice, and looks like a princess from fairy tales, and she is good at dancing, Laura is cute and very enthusiastic. We both had a good time. I spoke with them in English, too.
We also spent a class with two English teachers. They told an interesting story to us, and taught us to play games, they were very funny. and look like two kids. At last, they sang a song that was pleasant to listen to.

Luckily, I took some photos with my new friends ——Amy, Laura and the two teachers. I love them, I think I can’t forget them all my life.

The wonderfal two days, let me believe that the earth is a big family. The valuable recollections will be living in my heart as long as my life. 

                                   Yours

                                   Bao Shengmei

